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Masters, owners, agents, charterers, marinas, yacht clubs and recreational boaters should ensure that 
the contents of this notice are made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to 
mariners can be found at www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners/  

Captain Michael McKenna  |  Harbour Master  |  01 January 2025 

 

 

 
Fishing Gear 

Masters, owners, operators and agents of all vessels and fishing vessel owners, skippers, fishers, and those 

engaged in fishing within the limits of Dublin Port are advised that;   

Fishing gear, pots, nets, lines etc. are not to be laid in such a position where it is likely to become an 

obstruction or danger to any vessel. 

Specifically the laying of fishing gear in the approaches, traffic separation schemes, spoil ground, 

anchorage, fairway and river as indicated on the attached chart extract is to be avoided. Fishers should be 

aware that vessels and craft approach the above named areas from various directions.  

  
Extract of BA1415 with DPC edits for display purposes. Not For Navigation © Crown Copyright. 

Reproduced by permission of the Controller of His Majesty’s Stationery Office and the UK Hydrographic Office www.GOV.uk/UKHO 

When laid, all fishing gear should be clearly visible, marked with an appropriate buoy; if possible they should 

be lit to aid visibility.  Fishing gear found to be a danger to navigation may be moved or removed without 

notice.   

Further information is available within the Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Marine Notice No 31 

of 2023 www.gov.ie/Marine Notice 31 of 2023 

http://www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners/
http://www.gov.uk/UKHO
https://www.gov.ie/pdf/?file=https://assets.gov.ie/254967/089b9338-cd23-4ca6-85e9-b79a3a2d9803.pdf#page=null

